From the Office of the Colchester First Selectman:

November 19, 2019

Press Release
for Immediate Release

The Colchester Board of Education is seeking applicants for appointment to the Board to
fill the vacancy left by the recent election. Pursuant to Town Charter requirements, this
position must be filled by a Colchester resident who is a member of the Democratic
party. The term of this appointment will expire in November 2021.

Anyone interested in applying for this appointment is asked to submit a board and
commission application no later than Friday, December 6, 2019 to:

Mary Bylone, First Selectman
127 Norwich Avenue
Suite 201
Colchester, CT 06415

Applicants must be available both for interviews (evening of December 9, 2019) and
new Board member orientation (evening of December 10, 2019).

For more information, either about the selection process or about membership on the
Board, please contact Mary Bylone at 860-537-7220 or mbylone@colchesterct.gov.




